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News

401(k) Plans Could be Facing a Total Revamp

Bill Sweetnam commented that 401(k) reform proposals will be 
hard to sell in a Pensions & Investments article focused on the re-
examination of 401(k) plans in light of dramatic investment losses 
this year. The article,”401(k) Plans Could be Facing a Total 
Revamp” was written by Doug Halonen and published on October 
27, 2008.
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